
PREFACE

With this issue, The Transportation Law Journal enters into its second
year of publication. While the Boards of Governors and Editors are
quite proud of the many compliments received, we are ever mindful
of the problems encountered and of the needs to be accomplished if
The Journal is to become a significant legal periodical.

In the coming year, we hope to give new dimensions to The Journal
both in form and in substance. The current issue, we trust, will give an
indication of that which our subscribers may anticipate in the future.
We earnestly solicit your comments on the articles published and on The
Journal generally. For in this manner, we will be able to better develop
a dialogue meaningful to transportation regulation.

David A. Sutherlund
Chairman, Board of Governors

Daniel J. Baum
Editor in Chief
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